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Dear Sir/Madam,
I am writing to plead for White Rock to retain its small beach side living ambiance.
I would like to congratulate the City of White Rock and your team for all the improvements that have been
implemented to our beloved town/sea side haven.
We have lived in White Rock for over 20 years and have owned and own beach front properties both at 15581
Marine Drive and now at 15434 Victoria Avenue.
Please let us retain our charm by not allowing 4 storey buildings to be built on Marine Drive. Let us keep to the rules
that have been in effect and strictly  upheld to this day. These allow everyone to enjoy the beauty of our unique
coast line.
I thank you for your time.

Kind regards,
Tehmine and Yasmine Lallani
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